
Sent: 6/06/2025 11:31:40 PM
Subject: DA2025/0524

Hi there,
I’d like to make a submission against the proposal for use as a Tobacconist. We already
have 2 other tobacconists in the village, plus Coles that also sell cigarettes. It’s very
clear these shops are selling illegal vapes, which are a massive issue for the health of
our kids and teens, and should not be allowed to trade in our community, period.
Thank you,
Lachlan Campbell
6/23 Woolcott St Newport
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